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June 29, 2009 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Garden Street Iron & Metal, Inc. 
c/o Rob Weber, President 
E-mail:  junkitrob@aol.com 
3350 Metro Parkway 
Fort Myers, Florida 33902 
 
Re: Lee County – SW 
 Garden Street Tire Processing Facility 
 DEP File No. 0296251-001-WT/02 
 WACS In No. 98386 
 Public Notice of Application 
 
Dear Mr. Weber: 
 
Enclosed is a suggested public notice of application for the subject project to be 
published in a newspaper serving the local affected community, in accordance with 
Florida Administrative Code (F.A.C.) Rule 62-701.320(8)(a).  The notice shall be 
published within fourteen (14) days of submittal of the application to the 
Department, and proof of publication shall be provided to the Department. 
 
Should you need further assistance, please call Ghous Minhaj at (239) 332-6975, 
extension 185.  Your cooperation in this matter is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Charles Emery III 
Environmental Administrator 
 
Enclosure 
CE/GAM/se 
 
cc: William T. Keen, P.E., via e-mail to tim@keenefl.com 
 Bill Krumbholz, DEP 
 Jack D. Myers, DEP 
 Frank Nemec, DEP 
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SUGGESTED PUBLIC NOTICE OF SUBMITTAL OF APPLICATION  
TO BE PUBLISHED IN A NEWSPAPER 

 
 
 

 Notice of Application 

Submitted to the Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

 

  
The applicant, Garden Street Iron & Metal, Inc. c/o Rob Weber, 3350 Metro Parkway, 

Fort Myers, Florida 33902, announces submittal of an application to the Department 

for a permit to construct and operate a Waste Tire Processing Facility, specifically 

identified as Garden Street Tire Processing Facility.  The proposed project will be 

located at 3350 Metro Parkway, Fort Myers in Lee County Florida 33916. 

 

This application (No. 0296251-001-WT/02, WAC ID No. 98386) is being processed by 

the Department and is available for public inspection during normal business hours, 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, except legal holidays, at 2295 Victoria 

Avenue, Suite 364, Fort Myers, Florida.  Any comments or objections should be filed 

in writing with the Department at this address or mailed to P.O. Box 2549, Fort 

Myers, Florida 33902-2549.  Comments or objections should be submitted as soon as 

possible to ensure that there is adequate time for them to be considered in the 

Department's decision on the application. 

_________________________________________________________________________  
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